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20 May 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Y6 Visit to the new ‘Oxford Science STEM Centre’ 
We are delighted that we have the opportunity to be the FIRST school to go to the new Oxford Science 

STEM Centre. All the facilities are new and we have an exciting day planned for our Year 6 children. 

 

This will be on Monday 8 July and will be for the whole school day so the children will need to bring a 

packed lunch and water bottle as well as being prepared to spend part of the day outside. Children will 

need to be in school at 8.30 am to ensure they are registered and ready for an 8.45 am coach departure. 

We will be able to give you more details of the day’s itinerary nearer the time. 

 

The time at the STEM Centre is free but we still need to cover the cost of a coach to and from Oxford. We 

are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 towards the cost of the coach and as the school values this 

opportunity for the children it will subsidize the balance. The cost per child to go to the Stem Centre in the 

future will be considerable and we are lucky to be given a chance to get in first. 

With best wishes 

 
Mr Meatyard 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Y6 visit to the new Oxford Science STEM Centre – Monday 8 July 2019 
 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………………………………. in Year 6 to take 

part in the visit to the new Oxford Science STEM Centre on Monday 8 July 2019.   
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of this event. 
 

I understand my child needs to be in school at 8.30 am on the day as the coach will be leaving at 8.45 am.  
 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….………. Date …………………………………………. 
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